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NEW DOCTORS BEGIN TO ROSTER PATIENTS 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
October 7, 2014 
 
PETROLIA, ON    Dr. John Butler M.D., Lead Physician of the Central Lambton Family Health Team 
(CLFHT), announced today that two new Family Physicians are now rostering patients, bringing the total 
number of CLFHT physicians to nine.  Dr. Justin Mall M.D. and Dr. Nathan Taylor M.D., who signed on 
with the team in January, 2013, while medical residents, will begin to roster patients immediately.   
 
Dr. Mall, a native of St. Thomas, Ontario will complete his Family Medicine residency at the Schulich 
School of Medicine and Dentistry, Western University, London, this month. He has worked alongside Dr. 
Butler, Dr. Enoch Daniel, Dr. Angela Wang and Dr. Firas Al-Dhaher of the CLFHT.  In response to the 
announcement, Dr. Mall said, "I feel very welcome and I’m excited to be a part of the Central Lambton 
Family Health Team.  I am looking forward to both serving and being part of the Lambton community." 
 
Dr. Nathan Taylor, who was born and raised in Nova Scotia, completed his Family Medicine Residency in 
Swift Current, Saskatchewan, where he lived for the past two years.  Dr. Taylor and his young family 
purchased a home in Petrolia earlier this summer and have taken up residence in the town. Dr. Taylor 
said, “I am looking forward to raising my family and practicing family medicine in Petrolia.” 
 
Dr. Butler said, "We are looking forward to working with both Dr. Mall and Dr. Taylor.  They are excellent 
physicians who will undoubtedly provide compassionate and highly competent patient care for years to 
come.  We also look forward to working with them at the CEE Hospital site of Bluewater 
Health.  Welcome to the team!" 
 
Sarah Milner, Executive Director of the CLFHT echoed Dr. Butler’s comments, “The Central Lambton 
Family Health Team is thrilled to welcome Dr. Mall and Dr. Taylor.  They will work in partnership with 
allied health members to provide quality care to patients for many years to come.  I have no doubt they 
will complement the team in a very positive nature.” 
 
The team’s Board Chair, Mary-Pat Gleeson added, “Dr. Mall and Dr. Taylor are fantastic additions to the 
team.  Our community is grateful to our doctors and to our recruitment committee for their determined 
efforts to make certain we will continue to have exemplary health care.”   
 
Dr. Mall and Dr. Taylor will have offices in the new Englehart Health Park facilities at 4130 Glenview 
Road, Petrolia.  Patients wishing to sign on with Dr. Mall and Dr. Taylor can contact 519-882-2500 for 
further information. 
 
Contact: 
Sarah Milner, Executive Director, 
Central Lambton Family Health Team 
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